
Notice and Agenda of a Hearing of the Kern County Committee on 
School District Organization 

 
Location, Date and Time: Thursday, October 24, 2019, 4:00PM at 

Frazier Mountain High School, 700 Falcon Way, Lebec, CA  93243 
In the High School Library  

 
  
The Kern County Committee has received a Resolution from the 
Governing Board of the El Tejon Unified School District to change the 
manner in which district trustees are elected.  Currently, trustees are 
elected at-large.  The proposal is that Board Members be elected by 
voters in individual trustee areas in which each trustee must reside.  
The Resolution also provides for a sequencing of the election of 
trustees to implement the change. 

 
A Representative of the Committee will conduct a public hearing on 
the Committee’s behalf on this proposal. 

 
A copy of the Governing Board’s Resolution and maps of the 
proposed trustee areas will be available for inspection at the hearing. 
 
 Call to Order 

 
 Public Hearing on the proposal that El Tejon Unified School 

District Board Members be elected by voters in individual 
trustee areas in which each trustee must reside and to 
sequence the election of trustees to implement the change 

 
 Adjournment 

 
Following the hearing, the County Committee will take up the matter 
of approval or disapproval of the proposal at its meeting in 
Bakersfield on October 28, 2019 at the DoubleTree Hotel, 3100 
Camino Del Rio Court, Bakersfield, at 4:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
 


